
  
Egg My Yard  

Enjoy the wonder without the work! 

Presented by Brunswick High School (BHS) Class of 2023 Safe and Sane 

  

What is it?  On Easter Sunday wake up to find what the Easter Bunny 
(moonlighting BHS Seniors) left behind…candy filled plastic eggs hidden  

in your front yard. 
**Safe handling of eggs and contents will be followed.** 

$25 for 40 candy filled eggs – Pay electronically via Venmo or by check     
Checks made payable to “BHS Safe and Sane Class of 2023”   
 

Each egg will contain an individually wrapped piece of candy.    
 

Delivery on Saturday, April 8th after dark. Ready for Sunday morning. 
 

We regret that we cannot confidently accommodate allergies. 
 

Register one of two ways by March 29th: 
o Mail: PO Box 154, Jefferson, MD 21755 

o Email: BHSEasterBunny@gmail.com 

 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________  
Address for delivery: ________________________________________________________  
Cell phone: _________________________________________________________________  
Email address: _____________________________________________________________  
40 eggs = $25 Total  
80 eggs = $50 Total  

  
Indicate any helpful information we should be aware of:              Electronic Payment Option  
(i.e. where to hide – back yard, front yard, etc.)             Venmo:  https://venmo.com/u/Ida-Namur 

_____________________________________________________                 If prompted, last 4 digits of phone #: 7476. 
_____________________________________________________                 Include the following below for “What’s it for?” 

_____________________________________________________                 “BHS Safe and Sane Class of 2023” 

Brunswick Feeder Area                                                                            your name, your cell phone 
           number, and your email address that were  

           included on the order form you sent via email 
Disclaimer “These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Board of Education of Frederick  

County, the Superintendent, FCPS, or any FCPS school.” 
  


